
 
 

Dear All, 

We need You! 

We are now heading to week 6 of Term 2. Not long before the Festive Cheer. It has been a 

challenging week with a mixture of some extreme challenging behaviour demonstrated but staff 

have managed them well to ensure everyone was safe. There has been a School Community 

Assembly this afternoon and will be a follow up again on Monday with a strong message on physical 

assault to peers and staff, use of racial and homophobic language towards peers and staff. 

As a community school, we pride ourselves with our Personal Best, which is Showing Respect, 

Positive Attitude to Learning, Positive Engagement, Following Instructions and Being Safe. 

We also live with the core values of Equity, Resilience and Togetherness. 

Sadly, a few students have by choice made some wrong decisions to make others feel 

uncomfortable in our school community this week and this is not acceptable and there are 

arranged meetings with the families to support those students to reflect on their actions and the 

impact on the school community. 

May I encourage you to support us with a learning conversation with your child about their 

behaviour in school by choice and not need to enable us to grow our thriving community positively. 

School Uniform 

We have had assembly today to talk about the importance wearing uniform to school. Majority of 

our learners are coming to school in uniform with demonstrating the sense of belonging. We are 

aware of occasional days where students may attend without uniform. Please inform us if your child 

is coming to school without the correct uniform so that we can support them.  

Concerns/Social Media 

We have this week received concerns from some families regarding a new chat group with most of our 

students. Please ensure you can check your child’s social media and support them, but also let us know if 

there is anything we can do. 

Absence Protocol 

Please contact school by 9.30 if your child is going to be absent with a reason. We would then be able to 
offer any support if need be.  

Food Bank, 

We have stock of items to support our families, please contact the office if you would like us to 

provide you with any items from our food bank and any donations will be greatly received. 

Term 2 Dates 



 
 

Monday 4th November 2024 - Friday 20th December 2024 

Events this Term 

Festive Lunch Wednesday 11th December 2024 

End of Term Trip to Cheltenham Ice Rink/Cinema Week Beginning 16th December 2024 

Have a great weekend and see you next week. 

 

Thank you for working with us and look forward to meeting you all soon. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,   

 
 

 


